
Year 2  
Learning Letter 

Ongar Place School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785  

I can not believe we are already at the end of week 4. Time certainly is already flying. This week we 
have learnt all about amphibians. The homework that the children produced was fantastic and really 
helped with our classroom learning. Thank you for supporting them at home. It makes such a huge 

difference 

Friday 29th September 2023 

Dates for your diary  
 

Wednesday 11th October 
Harvest Festival Assembly 2.30pm 

We have been practising so hard and hope you 
can come along to celebrate with us. Non-

perishable food items can be donated for the 
Salvation Army food bank.   

 
Monday 16th & Wednesday 18th October 

Parents evening 

Sully 
For wonderful creative story 

writing and adding his own 
unique touches to his work.    

Issue 4 

Christmas cards 
 

I am very sorry to use the Christmas word so 
early on in the year but with only 87 days 

left to the big day, we are already beginning 
to think about it!  

 
Today the children will be bringing back 

their Cauliflower Card designs. You can order 
wrapping paper, gift tags and gifts with your 

child’s design on.  
 

Follow the instruction on the sheet to make 
an order. If you do decide to make an order 
you MUST return the art work to us by Fri-
day 6th October. The art work will be sent 
to Cauliflower Cards in order for them to 

print your orders.  

Computing 
 

This week in computing we have continued to 
improve our speed and accuracy at logging 
into different devices. The children always 
find this very difficult to do at first but we 

are slowly getting quicker at logging in.  
 

We have enjoyed computing this week as it 
is a chance to choose where we would like to 
learn. We had children on the carpet, chil-
dren at desks and children in the book cor-
ner. It is great to see them becoming com-
fortable in making important learning deci-

sions.  
 

Next week is digital week. We will be focus-
ing on different computing skills and becom-

ing independent in some of the most im-
portant skills.  

Literacy 
 

This week we are coming to 
the end of our learning around 
the book ‘Eliot Midnight Su-

perhero’  
 

We have used the story in order to inspire 
our own story writing, featuring ourselves as 
the hero. I especially love the children’s indi-

vidual ideas of what makes them super. 
Amongst some of my favourites were acts of 
kindness, caring for animals and old ladies.  

 
Today we have been busy making our book 
covers and will publish our first story for 
Year 2. We look forward to sharing them 

with you!  


